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From: Reese, Evonne R (DEC)
To: Robinson, Gaige B (DEC)
Cc: Reese, Evonne R (DEC)
Subject: FW: Holy Trinity Clean Oil and Water Separator (OWS)
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:00:50 PM
Attachments: 2024 Holy Trinity Oil Water Seperator Cleaning.pdf


 
 
Evonne Reese
 
Environmental Program Specialist
Contaminated Sites Program
Spill Prevention and Response Division
Department of Environmental Conservation
 
(907) 465-5229
 
From: Reese, Evonne R (DEC) 
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 1:59 PM
To: Scott Gray <Scott.Gray@juneau.gov>; DEC-ICUNIT <DEC.ICUNIT@alaska.gov>
Cc: Breckan Hendricks <Breckan.Hendricks@juneau.gov>; Caitlynn Votion
<Caitlynn.Votion@juneau.gov>; Desiree Swanson <Desiree.Swanson@juneau.gov>
Subject: RE: Holy Trinity Clean Oil and Water Separator (OWS)


 
Thank you, Scott. I will update the site record for Holy Trinity Church to show
that the yearly cleaning of the oil/water separator has been completed.
 
 
 
Evonne Reese
 
Environmental Program Specialist
Contaminated Sites Program
Spill Prevention and Response Division
Department of Environmental Conservation
 
(907) 465-5229
 
From: Scott Gray <Scott.Gray@juneau.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 8:46 AM
To: DEC-ICUNIT <DEC.ICUNIT@alaska.gov>
Cc: Breckan Hendricks <Breckan.Hendricks@juneau.gov>; Caitlynn Votion
<Caitlynn.Votion@juneau.gov>; Desiree Swanson <Desiree.Swanson@juneau.gov>
Subject: Holy Trinity Clean Oil and Water Separator (OWS)
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.


You don't often get email from scott.gray@juneau.gov. Learn why this is important


Dear DEC,
 
Attached is our annual letter to the Holy trinity Church for the maintenance of the OWS at 325
Gold Street for your records,
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
 
Scott


Scott Gray
Streets and Fleet Superintendent
City and Borough of Juneau
907-586-5256 ext. 4240
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